MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL - 17/08/2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

| received the attached advice from the Deputy Secretary for the Department of Education this morning.
Could | ask you to please read this carefully as it has important COVID-19 information for everybody.
Attendance at School

I am very concerned with the alarming absenteeism of students at present. It is safe for all children to attend school
and unless they fall under the guidelines to be at home, they must be at school. Please make every effort to have your
child attend school each day as the year to date has been very disrupted. All classes are following their developed
learning programs and the more students are out of school, the harder it is for them to return as they can be so far
behind.



